
 

January 26, 2023 

Dear applicants 

Waseda Business School, Waseda University 

 

Regarding changes of the method of conducting  

the September 2023 Family Business Successor Entrance Examination 

 

 

Since the precautions to prevent the spread of coronavirus are still continuing, there will be 

changes of the method to conduct the Family Business Successor Entrance Examination as follows. 

 

1. Written exam 

Written exam which was supposed to be conducted at Waseda University on Sun, May 7, 2023 

will be cancelled. 

 

2. Interview 

There will be a Web interview using ZOOM instead of a face-to-face interview on Sun, May 7, 

2023. 

 

3. Others 

・We cannot answer any inquiries regarding the detail of the pass/fail criteria. 

・There is a possibility that further measures will be taken in the future, so please check the 

following webpage from time to time.  

https://www.waseda.jp/fcom/wbs/en 

 

 

 

Waseda Business School 

(Graduate School of Business and Finance, Waseda University) 

Email：wbs-admissions@list.waseda.jp 

  


